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Pollock, SD 

One Red Angus cow-
calf pair with red 
eartags.  

FOUND!  RHC Dave Bauman 701-321-1994 

Halliday, ND Five Angus calves.  RHC Mary June Carlson 

701-846-7457 

701-290-4941 

St. Gertrude, ND One black heifer. 

 
Or 

 

RRC 

 

 

 

 

RRC Mary Jo Clarys 701-400-9540 

Mercer, ND 

One black bull with 
yellow eartag O13, and 
one black calf with 
yellow eartags.  

 
Or 

 

LHC 

 

 

LHC James Coutts 

701-442-3564 

701-315-0276 

Mandan, ND 

One bay gelding, two 
palomino geldings, and 
one sorrel gelding. 

FOUND!   John Dixon 701-400-9060 

Medina, ND 

Fourteen Red Angus 
cows.  

Six missing, eight 
found. 

Nine Red Angus calves 
with red eartags 

Six missing, three 
found.  RRC Kevin Falk 701-220-0167 

Wing, ND 
Three Red Angus calves 
and one cow.  LRC Don Hager 701-220-6371 

Parshall, ND 

One Hereford and 
seven black cows, and 
eight black or black 
white-face calves.  

FOUND!  RHC Bert Hauge 701-421-1535 
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Ten black or red cows 
with white, orange, or 
blue eartags with 
owner’s name on them.   LRC Wayne Hepper 701-226-7323 

Hettinger, ND 
Two black cows and 
five calves.   Ken Markegard 701-853-2253 

Twin Buttes, ND 

Three head of Angus 
cattle. One yearling 
bull, one cow, and one 
calf. Eartags list 
owner’s name and 
phone number.  

Cow and calf 
missing, bull found.   RRC Doyle Musick 605-222-1183 

New Salem, ND 

One char-cross, one 
black, and one 
shorthorn steer, and 
one black white-face, 
and one Hereford 
heifer. All have been fit 
recently to show. 

Brand appears on 
Hereford heifer only. 

 LHC Jess, Josh Sanders 701-690-5774 

Breien, ND 

Four black cows with 
pink, white or orange 
eartags, and four black 
calves with blue or 
white eartags. Each 
cow’s tag number 
matches that of her 
calf. Possible tags are 
A3, 16, 25, 69, or J91.  RHC Gerald Schaff 701-220-1440 

Hazen, ND Six black cows. 

 
Or 

 
Or 

 

LRC 
or 
RHC 

 

 

 

RHC 

 

 

LHC Nancy Scheid 

701-870-2279 

701-870-5679 
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Hazen, ND 

Six black, black baldy or 
red baldy calves with 
notched right ears.  RHC Nancy Scheid 

701-870-2279 

701-870-5679 

Granville, ND 

One cross-bred cow. 
Black in color with 
some roaning, and 
purple eartag 5-13 in 
left ear.  LRC Jerry Sevland 701-833-3888 

Montana-North 
Dakota line NW of 
Williston, ND 

One Aberdeen bull with 
green eartag, “A3,” in 
right ear. Right ear 
tattoo, “SKO”, and left 
ear tattoo, “A3.” 

FOUND!   Mike Skor 701-580-6726 

Amidon, ND 

One black white-face 
heifer with white 
eartag Daisy in left ear.   LRC 

River Run Ranch 

Michelle Stuber 701-623-1964 

If livestock are found or returned to owners, contact the North Dakota Stockmen’s Association at (701) 223-2522. 
 


